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 Beautiful Arts and Crafts 

building for hire. Large main 

hall and small meeting room. 

Kitchen and toilets. Disabled 

access. Stage. £5-6ph. 

Grampound Road Village 

Hall TR2 4EE 

For more information and bookings  

contact Chris at 

chrisdodwell@btinternet.com or 

Sir Robert Harvey Memorial Hall 
Whist (Wednesday) Contact: Bob 

Edwards 01726 883285 

 

Karate Kids (Saturday 1400 to 1600) 

Contact Steve Drage 01726  812209 

 

Produce Market (3rd Saturday in the 

month—1030 to 1230) Contact    

Caroline Cudmore 01726 882325 

 

Book Club (3rd Thursday in the month 

1930) Contact Gavin Stephens 01726 

882128 

Pre-school and Toddler Group. Contact 

Michelle Hartley 07544 032877 

Keep Fit (Tuesday 1930 to 2030) Contact 

Oriel Bennett 01726 883523 

LADOCK PARISH COUNCIL 

 

COUNCILLORS’ CONTACT DETAILS 

 

Mr Robert Hartley. Chairman 01726 883339     mobhartley@aol.com 

Mr Chris Dodwell, Vice Chairman 01726 883261        chrisdodwell@btinternet.com 

Mrs Liz Barker   01726 883513 liz.barker1951@googlemail.com 

Mr Iain Butler   01726 884555 iain_butler@hotmail.co.uk 

Mrs Sally Chilcott   07976 104755 trewarrenbarn@icloud.com 

Miss Catherine Hoskin  01726 883842 dydhda@hotmail.co.uk 

Mrs Julie Howes   01726 884592 julie@threeacresfarm.co.uk 

Mr Chris Jones   01726 884127 jones-farm@btconnect.com 

Mr Steve Robinson      penleesteve@gmail.com 

Mr Rob Thomas   01726 885022 robthomas905@btinternet.com 

Miss Kathryn Lutey.  Parish Clerk 01726 884408 klutey@btinternet.com 

 

Cornwall Cllr Mr M Eathorne-Gibbons 01872 275007     

                                                   meathornegibbons@cornwall.gov.uk 

 

Finance Committee – Cllrs Hartley, Dodwell, Jones & Thomas 

Highway Committee – Cllrs Hartley, Dodwell, Barker, Howes & Robinson 

Community Network Panel Representative – Cllr Howes 

Ladock Playing Field Representative  - Cllr Barker 

Ladock Community Hall Representative – Cllr Howes 

Sir Robert Harvey Memorial Hall Representative – Cllr Jones 

CUT OFF DATE   FOR  NEXT   EDITION  IS   19TH   OF THE MONTH 

mailto:chrisdodwell@btinternet.com


The inclusion of any article or  advertisement in this  magazine does not   constitute any form of  

accreditation by  the publishers..We are unable to vouch for the  professional qualifications of any 

advertiser. Readers must satisfy   themselves that an advertiser meets all their requirements.  



GRAMPOUND  ROAD 
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 01872 510485   or email        
    stevebrynteg@hotmail.com 

SEND IN  COMMUNITY NEWS    

     ADVERTISE YOUR  BUSINESS 

 

LET YOUR  COMMUNITY KNOW  

WHATS  HAPPENING 

 

 ADVERTISE  COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

REPORT BACK ON   SUCCESSFUL 

EVENTS 

 

  ARTICLES, POEMS OR  ANYTHING 

YOU THINK  WE  SHOULD KNOW 

ABOUT 

Under the current COVID 19 restrictions 

it is no longer a requirement for parish 

council notices to be placed in the notice 

board, but instead all notices can be 

found on the parish council website - 

www.ladock-pc.uk.   



'Food Support' 

Several weeks of Coronavirus lockdown, with more 

weeks to come, is creating mounting pressures for 

some of us in the Parish. State welfare support and 

Furlough is not lifting    everybody and for those   

affected, anguish about what to do next and keep  

going with dignity, is tough to carry.  

Recognising this, Low Carbon Ladock, whose usual 

activity is to promote low carbon living in the      

Parish, has now  committed a fund to provide some 

relief, by covering the cost of food for those in the 

community who fall into financial  hardship. 

 

If you live in the Parish and find yourself in          

difficulty, please do make contact, indicating why 

your financial circumstances have been changed by 

the fallout from coronavirus and we will help if we 

can with the supply of essential food from the local 

shops in Ladock and Grampound Road. Please    

contact Liz Barker, by e-mail if possible:- 

liz.barker1951@googlemail.com 

Low Carbon Ladock   

 

mailto:liz.barker1951@googlemail.com




Rowena Castillo-Nicholls launched “Lets Get Wild – connect 

with nature and wildlife” online on 25th March 2020. Her aim is 

to encourage people to connect with nature and wildlife while at 

home because it benefits both the mental and physical well-being. 

This is fun and enjoyable. And it’s great bonding time with your 

family too. You’re not only helping reduce the spread of            

infection, you’re also helping the environment as well as your 

mental and physical well-being. We have to stay at home in order 

to protect the NHS and save lives.  



Rowena Castillo-Nicholls set-up a Facebook Group Page where she’s 

posting updates and information on coronavirus. There’s a list of peo-

ple there whom you can call if you are self-isolating, high risk and 

vulnerable if you need help with shopping, prescription and medicine 

delivery, friendly phone call and others.    

 

Link to Facebook Group Page: 

 

www.facebook.com/groups/

LadockAndGrampoundRoadSupportGroup  

 

 

 

Rowena Castillo-Nicholls made a List of Farm Shops, Butchers, 

Fishmongers, Bakeries, Restaurants, Local Organisations, Individuals 

and others who are offering "HOME DELIVERY and SERVICES" in 

Cornwall during the coronavirus (covid-19) outbreak. This is really 

quite useful most especially to people who are self-isolating, high 

risk and vulnerable. And it's always great to support local businesses. 

We should always buy local. 

 

Link to the Website:  

 

www.ilovecornwall8.com/blog/list-of-bakeries-butchers-restaurants-

local-organisations-individuals-shops-and-others-who-are-offering-

home-delivery-and-services-in-cornwall-during-the-coronavirus-

covid19-outbreak 

Please share your stories and photos to Wildlife    

Matters in Facebook, Twitter and Instagram with the 

hashtag: 



The Roseland Academy has transitioned to   

remote and online learning for all of its       

students during the shutdown. The school has 

been continuing to support where we can in 

these uncertain times through donating       

protective equipment to The Royal Cornwall 

Hospital, Treliske.   

The Roseland's Teacher of Design and      

Technology is also busy making more face 

shields for key workers. 

 Mr Challis, Headteacher recently spoke to our 

Year 11 students via Facebook video to      

provide additional  reassurance regarding 

exam results and goodbyes.  

We have also recently put together a school 

film which consists of outtakes from our     

previous films to lift spirits and keep in      

contact with our students and their families. 

Our farm animals are continuing to be well 

looked after. Toffee our farm cat has been    

enjoying sun bathing and Elisabeth the goat 

has been exploring the fields while it's quiet. 




